中2英語	後期期末試験対策⑤	英和ぶればある	名前
1. (1)	<u>イ</u> (2) <u>ウ</u>		
2. (1)	ェ (2) <u>ウ</u>		
	3 ② 浜 [海辺]		
(1) <u>+</u>	ッカー (の試合) ⑤_	5 0	
4. (1)	<u>ウ</u> (2) <u>エ</u>	(3)	(4)
5. (1) (I) <u> </u>	<u>(۵ </u>	
(2)	best		
(3) 1	<u> </u>	3	
(4) 1	No , it isn't.	2 Yes, they	do.
	The second day wa		
(This was the m	ost interesting t	hing for me.
(2)	good (3)	星を見ること	(4)
(5)	1 = 2 7	3_1_	

7. (1)
(2) Yumi, which do you like better, bread or rice?
(3) エ (4) ウ・オ
(5) 1 <u>breakfast</u> 2 <u>Japanese food</u>
3 <u>sushi</u> 4 <u>okonomiyaki</u>
8. (1) <u>desk</u>
(2) 1 <u>1</u> 2 <u>x</u> 3 <u>y</u> 4 <u>y</u>
(3)
9. (1) <u>introduced</u>
(2)自分が地域社会の多くの人々に見守られていること。
(3) <u>Because Mr. Sasaki remembered his face.</u>
(4)ウ

(放送台本)

(1) A : May I open the window? It's hot today.

B : Sure.

42 A : You didn't come to school. What were you doing?

B : I was at home yesterday. I had a bad headache.

(放送文の和訳)

(1) A:窓をあけてもよいですか。今日は暑いです。

B:もちろんです。

(2) A:あなたは学校に来ませんでした。何を していたのですか。

B:私は昨日家にいました。ひどい頭痛が していました。

〔放送台本〕

(1) Ken: Look at this picture.

Lily: It's nice. Where was it taken?

Ken: ()

(2) Lily: Ken, you play soccer well.

Ken: Thank you. I often play it with my friends.

Lily: Is it more popular than baseball in your class?

Ken: ((放送文の和訳)

(1) 健 :この写真を見てください。 リリー:それはすてきですね。それはどこ

> で綴られましたか。 ・・・(

(2) リリー: 健、あなたはじょうずにサッカー をしますね。

健 :ありがとう。ほくはよく友達と いっしょにそれをします。

リリー: それはあなたのクラスでは野球よ りも人気がありますか。

建 :(

(放送台本)

Hello, everyone. Now, I'll tell you about my winter vacation. On December 23, I left Japan to meet my family in Australia. When I arrived in Australia, it was very hot. The next day, I walked to a beautiful beach near our house with my brother Mike. I saw one of my friends David when we got there. He is a teacher at an elementary school. He was there with his children to try scuba diving. We had lunch with them. I had a good time.

On January 3, Mike and I went to a stadium by car to see a soccer game. We left our house at four fifty and got

to the stadium at five thirty. The game was really exciting. I enjoyed my stay in my country.

(放送文の和訳)

こんにちは、みなさん、今から、私はあなたたちに私の冬休みについて話しましょう。12月23日に、オーストラリアにいる私の家族に会うために、私は日本を出発しました。私がイーストラリアに到着したとき、とても暑かったです。次の日、私は帰り足」のマイクと私たちのでの近くの美しい浜まで歩いていきました。私たちがそこに着いたとき、私の友達の1人であるデイビッドに会いました。彼は小学校の教師です。彼はスキューバダイビングに接続するために彼の子供たちとそこにいました。私たちは彼らと何食をとりました。私は楽しい時を過ごしました。

1月3日、マイクと私はサッカーの試合を見るために車でスタジアムに行きました。私たちは4時50分に私たちの家を出発して、5時30分にスタジアムに着きました。その試合は本当にわくするものでした。私は自分の間での滞在を乗しみました。

(放送台本)

Hello, everyone. I am Ken. I am a junior high school student in Okinawa. My favorite sport is soccer. I practice hard every day.

This summer, I had a wonderful vacation. I went to London with my sister. Mari. She goes to university in Tokyo and studies art. She will start working at a museum in Osaka next spring.

In August, Mari and I stayed at our uncle's house in London for two weeks. Our uncle went to university in Sydney. And now he works in London. He took us to many places. We went to a museum, watched a soccer game, and had a lot of good food. The soccer game was the most exciting for me.

I also went shopping with Mari. We bought some presents for our parents. After shopping, we went to a restaurant for lunch, and we enjoyed a movie in the evening. London is a nice city. I was glad that I had a good time in London. 【読まれた質問】

- Where did Ken go during summer vacation?
- (2) What will Mari do in Osaka next spring?
- (3) How did Ken feel when he saw the soccer game?
- (4) When did Ken and Mari go shopping?

(放送文の和訳)

こんにちは、みなさん。ほくは鍵です。ほく は沖縄の中学生です。ほくのいちばん好きなス ボーツはサッカーです。ほくは毎日一生懸命に 練習します。

今年の夏、ほくはすばらしい体みを過ごしま した。ほくは姉の夏理とロンドンへ行きまし た。彼女は東京の大学に通っていて、美術を他 娘しています。彼女は来年の春、大阪の美術館 で働き始めます。

8月に、真理とぼくは2週間、ロンドンのおじの家に滞在しました。おじはシドニーの大学に適っていました。そして今、彼はロンドンで働いています。彼はほくたちを多くの場所へ達れていってくれました。ほくたちは美術館へ行き、サッカーの試合を見て、たくさんのおいしい食べ物を食べました。ほくにとってはサッカーの試合がいちばんわくわくしました。

ほくは真理と買い物にも行きました。ほくたちは両親のためにプレゼントをいくつか買いました。買い物のあと、ほくたちは昼食のためにレストランに行き、晩には映画を楽しみました。ロンドンはすできな都市です。ほくはロンドンで楽しい時を過ごせてうれしかったです。

- (1) 健は夏休みの間、どこへ行きましたか。
- (2) 真理は来年の春、大阪で何をするでしょうか。
- (3) 健はサッカーの試合を見たとき、どのように感じましたか。
- (4) 健と真理はいつ買い物に行きましたか。